
December 22, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC29201

Dear Governor Haley,

Pat and I are so very proud of you. I was so excited to get a picture of you with
our new Corvette that I missed meeting your husband. May he please forgive me.

Thanks for the Christmas card, you have a lovely family.

We will always support you as long as you desire to continue in politics.

May God bless you and your family at this beautiful Christmas season.

erely,
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